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I strongly oppose the change. We have successfully had vote by mail for over 20 

years. Please don't change this to in person voting where Oregonians have to stand 

in line. This can affect people with kids, the elderly, people with disabilities, and 

people who cannot afford to take time off work to stand in long lines and ballot box 

issues. This is just an attempt to make voting harder for many people. Please vote 

NO. 


